Coastal Bend Chapter TAPT Meeting Minutes

November 16, 2011

Meeting was called to order by President Linda Madden @ 10:23 a.m.

President Madden lead the Pledge of Allegiance and Richard Davis lead the prayer.
Meeting participants were introduced along with our meeting sponsor Richard Davis with Chalk’s Truck Parts.
Reading of the October Minutes was waived.  Minutes are posted monthly on the CBC-TAPT Website.

Motion was made by Joe Mendietta and seconded by Carol Trevino

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Treasurers’ Report was presented by Linda Madden, due to the absence of Treasure Jimmy Kendrick, and approved.


Motion by Steve Morgan and seconded by Troy Watson.


Vote was unanimous; motion carried.

Old Business:


No old Business was discussed.
New Business:


Scott Chapman, Area 5 Director, reminded the attendees about the local and state 
scholarships along with the awards that are given at the state conference.  It was 
also mentioned that only members in good standing (paid dues) are eligible for 
both the local and state organization scholarship and awards.

Guest Speakers Marcos Flores, Calallen ISD Middle School Principal, and Francisco Ramirez, Calallen ISD Middle School Assistant Principle, showed a DVD named Tears on the Highway. 

The DVD’s topic was about bullying and the many different types that can occur on a school bus.  They also discussed the ways it can happen in all school settings. They then took questions from the attendees. 
Meeting Sponsor Richard Davis was introduced and talked about the different types of products Chalk’s Truck Parts has to offer.  He also explained that these products can be in a bus specs at time of order. 
Next meeting was announced as being at North Shore Country Club on December 14th 2011 and will be sponsored by Rush Bus Centers and Pinnacle Medical Management.
Meeting adjourned at 11:29 a.m. 
Motion by Troy Watson and seconded by Laura Villages 

Vote was unanimous; motion carried.
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